McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)

From: Stephen Schele <schel009@umn.edu>
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2014 3:07 AM

To: McMonigal-St Dennis, Barb (CI-StPaul)
Subject: sound level variance for St Thomas

I support granting the variance. Such quality events are part of what makes the Twin Cities in general, and Mac
Groveland in particular, an attractive place to live.

Stephen Schele
1515 Lincoln Avenue

698-8792




